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General Meeting.  The meeting was at the Ashburn Volunteer Fire and Rescue Department Station 6 as 

part of the annual holiday party. 

 

Members in Attendance:  Dave Austin, Richard Carr, Peter Harralumpus, Fr. Jim Hinkle, 

Norm Larson, Chuck Loomis, Frank Mullen, Sam Meyers, Randy Nees, Bob O’Such, Greg Rhoades, 

Richard Ryan. 

 

Guests:  Candidates for membership: Vito Ferraro and Vincent O’Rorke. 

Spouses of members and other invited guests also attended as part of the holiday party. 

 

Opening.  Commander Chuck Loomis opened the meeting at 19:39 hours. The colors were posted prior 

to opening.  Chaplain Hinkle delivered the opening prayer.  Commander Loomis then welcomed our 

guests. 

 

Commander Comments.  The Commander gave a short brief the past year and the Post activities. 

 

Membership.  Vito Ferraro and Vincent O’Rorke presented themselves to the membership in 

attendance.  Both are current American Legion members with other posts.  The membership in 

attendance voted to accept them into the Post. 

 

Closing.  The meeting concluded at around 21:00. 

 


